
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ALTOONA BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Regular Meeting 

Altoona Commons Addition 
1827 Bartlett Avenue 

October 27, 2014 
8:00 p.m. 

 
Agenda 

 
1. Call to Order 
 
2. Roll Call 

  
3.  Reading of Public Notice  
 
4. Pledge of Allegiance 
 
5. Board Action – Consent Agenda (Items included on the Consent Agenda are routine in nature, or have been 

discussed at a previous meeting. These items will be acted upon by one vote without discussion. If a board 
member wants to discuss any item, it will be pulled out of the consent agenda and voted on separately.) 

 a. Setting of the Tax Levy for 2014 (with a passed referendum) as presented at the Annual Meeting  
 b.  Setting of the Tax Levy for 2014 (without a passed referendum) as presented at the Annual Meeting 
 c. Adoption of 2014/15 Budget (with a passed referendum) as presented at the Annual Meeting  
 d. Adoption of 2014/15 Budget (without a passed referendum) as presented at the Annual Meeting 

e. Declaration of Depositories for 2014/15  
 f. Declaration of Posting Places for Board Meeting Agendas and Minutes  

g. Annual Appointment of Board Secretary 2014/15 
 h. Annual Appointment of Deputy Clerk for 2014/15 
 i. Authorization to use Facsimile Signatures 
 j. Approval of the Release of Funds for Time-Sensitive Payables 
 k. Approval of Legal Counsel with Weld, Riley, Prenn & Ricci 
 l. Annual Appointment of Safety Officer for 2014/15 
 m. Annual Appointment of Chemical Hygiene Officer for 2014/15 
 n. Annual Appointment of Medical Advisor for 2014/15 
 o. Adoption of the Medical Term Abbreviations 

 
6. Adjournment 
 
 
 

The vision of the Altoona School District, in partnership with our students, their families, and our 
community, is to build a foundation for life-long learning and the emotional well-being of our students.   

We are dedicated to offering large school opportunities with a small school approach.  
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